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Subject: Comments on the Draft Guidelines 
 
 
Please not to move forward with the guidance on cost-benefit 
analysis (known as the OMB Draft Guidelines for the Conduct of Regulatory 
Analysis and the Format of Accounting Statements). As a matter of principle, 
one life should not be valued more than another.  In addition, my concern is 
that this analysis could water down anti-pollution regulations and harm the 
health of senior citizens and other citizens as well. When we look at the 
greatest achievements made by humans, we must note that many if not most 
were made by *mature* people with a lifetime of experience and wisdom behind 
them. Don't rely on an analysis  whose calculations come from 
a 20-year-old study from Great Britain whose author has stated has no 
relevance to modern-day America! 
Naturally, 
Joanne Lee 
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"It's never too late to be what you might have been." 
- George Eliot (Marian Evans Cross) 
 
Got dreams? To schedule your FREE coaching session and start turning those 
dreams into reality, contact Joanne today! 
 
To subscribe to Joanne's FREE newsletter, please send an e-mail message to: 
TheNaturalCoach-On@lists.webvalence.com 
 
FREE lifetime membership at www.coachville.com. Check out the amazing array 
of tools and programs to make your life and business take off. 
 

 


